
OUTSIDE RESOURCES REPORTING FORM 2024-2025
You are responsible to report any 2024-2025 outside resources that are not included on your financial aid offer 
(scholarships, awards, prizes, etc.). Please return this completed form to the Office of Financial Aid if you 
are receiving any outside resources. You may use the back of this form if necessary. Outside scholarships are 
considered a resource toward meeting federal need (as determined by the FAFSA) and Cost of Attendance (COA). 
Outside scholarships will be split equally between fall and spring semesters and are not credited to your account 
until the check is received by Westminster College. 

Typically, your awarded financial aid will not be reduced if you receive an outside scholarship. However, awards 
will be reduced if the total aid from all sources—including loans, work-study, scholarships and grants—
exceeds federal need and /or COA. In such a case, aid will be reduced beginning with work-study, followed 
by loans, institutional grants and finally institutional scholarships. Outside scholarships designated for “tuition 
and fees only” may result in institutional grants and/or scholarships being reduced.

Please note if the outside resource is a one-time award or if it is a renewable yearly award. 

   Student Name: 

   Student ID Number: 

   Student Address:

1. Name of Award:

    Award Amount:

    One-Time Award 		    Renewable Yearly Award

2. Name of Award:

    Award Amount:

    One-Time Award 		    Renewable Yearly Award

3. Name of Award:

    Award Amount:

    One-Time Award 		    Renewable Yearly Award
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